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Dear Mr Farrant,

| am writing to strongly object to the planning application HS2 made to the Council.

The reason for this objection is the fact that haul access road should be built somewhere else away from community
life and schools, certainly not on Stanhope Street which is right in the center of Regent Park estate and everyday

activities of all people of all ages.

This community is already a long suffering one due to the construction zone around it and this application only adds
insult to injury.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours sincerely,




